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Second Transnational Project
Meeting in Budva, Montenegro

The second transnational meeting of our project “VET for Western Balkans” took place in
Budva, Montenegro, on the 10th and the 11th of May 2022.The meeting served to bring all
project partners together and discuss the progress of the project, the activities that were
implemented and the next steps of the project.

At the beginning the meeting, the aims and objectives of the project were underlined,
together with a status of the completed activities, the activities in process and the
activities to be started. An important result is that until now, three of the totals of eight
mobilities of teachers/students that we are obliged to have during the project period,
have been completed. Further to this, the partnership discussed about the initiation of
forming the Joint Task Force, funding opportunities for the Western Balkan partners and
improvement of the project’s dissemination activities. During these two days, partners
had the opportunity to work in groups with their tandem partners related to future
mobilities and trainings, the Joint Task Force and the conference for representatives
from ministries to be organized in the autumn of 2022. In addition to this, there were
presentations by representatives from students who participated in the mobilities, from
the sending organisations and from the host organisations with the aim to further discuss
the results of the mobilities, and to use the gained experiences in the preparation of the
mobilities to come.  

Stay tuned for updates on the following steps of the project.


